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March 15, 2021


To Whom It May Concern:

Coach _______________________________ , paid his annual fees of $30.00 to the Northeast 

Ohio Baseball Coaches Association (NEOBCA), on _________________________, with check number 

___________. Please consider this letter as a receipt of received payment for the 2021 

Baseball season. Should you have any questions, please contact Executive President 

Luke Smrdel via email at luke.smrdel@gmail.com 



Sincerely, 

Luke Smrdel 

Luke Smrdel 
NEOBCA President 
(440) 477-2271 / luke.smrdel@gmail.com 
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